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Circular No. CBIS/2023-24/0010 Date: 10 July 2023

Pre-Primary & Grade |

Subject: Field visit to D-Mart, Airoli

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you of our visit to D-Mart store, Airoli, by the students of
Pre-Primary and Grade 1, on 12 July, Wednesday 2023, within school
hours.

Allowing students to visit the store would be beneficial for them to
understand how a store works and gain a sense of responsibility in
understanding the important aspects of shopping. This will enable them to
make informed choices as part of their educational experience. All safety
precautions are being taken and our students will be well-supervised
during their visit by the school team of teachers and support staff. The
school Head Mistress, Ms. Sonia Malhotra, will lead the team.

The team will leave at 8.00 a.m. sharp from school by school transport.
Looking forward to your cooperation and an enthusiastic performance by

students!

Regards

39

Mrs. Shibani Das
Principal, CBIS



